
 

 

Welcome Back!  

 

Our topic this half term is the 

Tudors.  We have been learning 

all about the Tudor era – from 

Henry VII to Elizabeth I. We 

have been comparing England 

today to England 500 years ago 

and looking at the differences 

in clothing, homes and food.  

 

English 

 

In English, we will be looking at 

diary entries in line with our 

class book ‘The Day the 
Crayons Quit’.  
 

Maths 

 

In Maths, we will be recapping 

the four operations, before 

focusing on the key concepts of 

fractions, lengths and 

perimeter, and money. On 

Fridays, the children will focus 

on the key maths skills of 

addition, subtraction, 

multiplication and division, 

with an emphasis on problem-

solving and reasoning skills. By 

the end of Year 3, your child 

will need to know the 2, 3, 4, 5, 

8 and 10 times tables 

confidently. It is crucial that 

they are able to recall these 

times tables, so please support 

them with practising at home. 

Please note all pupils have 

access to Time Tables Rock 

Stars to help support their 

times tables recall skills. Please 

ensure your child logs on and 

practises at home. 

 

 

Class Author 

 

Our class author this half-term 

is Drew Daywalt, who wrote 

the award-winning book ‘The 
Day the Crayons Quit’, 
illustrated by Oliver Jeffers. The 

children will be writing diary 

entries inspired both by what 

they learn from the book and 

also from their own 

experiences. 
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I am looking forward to 

another great term and 

continuing our daily live 

sessions on Showbie! It has 

been wonderful catching up 

with everyone!  

 

 


